SACS COC

SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS
COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

September 18, 2013

Dr. William "Bill" D. Law, Jr.
President

St. Petersburg College

P.O. Box 13489

St. Petersburg, FL 33733-3489

Dear Dr. Law:

Thank you for your letter of June 3, 2013, notifying the Commission on Colleges of your
intention to participate in the Dual Enrollment Program where 25-49% of credits can be earned
toward the Associate of Arts degree program effective fall 2013. The site is:

Countryside High School
3000 State Road 580
Clearwater, FLL 33761

We accept the notification. Please be aware that, should you reach the point where 50% or
more of a program’s credits are available at the site, our policies require a prospectus for review
and approval at least three months prior to reaching the 50% point. The required elements for a
prospectus may be found in Appendix B of the Substantive Change Policy, available on our
website, WWW.Sacscoc.org.

Best regards,
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Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.
President

BSW/LCS:iyw

cc:  Dr. Janice L. Thiel, Director of Quality Enhancement Plan
Dr. Steven M. Sheeley
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